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Hilary Froelich is the daughter of Mike and Jennifer Froelich from Sylvania, OH. She is an English Literature major with a 
Professional Writing Minor.  To continue her commitment to service, Froelich will be doing a year of post-grad faith-
based service, which will allow her to serve many people and also continue the John Carroll Mission of being a “woman 
for others.” 

  

Leadership Activities 

During her four years at John Carroll, she was grateful to have many opportunities for leadership. Her involvement with 
the Christian Life Communities (CLC) began her freshman year when she joined the Leadership Board. She has continued 
her work and dedication to CLC by becoming President this year. Due to changes in CLC staff positions, she assumed the 
role of supporting the CLC intern and assisted in making this a smooth transition. As president, she assists in planning 
and leading the Leader’s Meetings each week and makes sure that each of the three committees stays on task in order 
to produce events for the entire CLC community. A few of her other favorite roles on campus have been being a Campus 
Ministry Community Day leader for three years, Immersion Student Coordinator, and being on Team for Manresa 25.  

  

Commitment to Christian Values 

John Carroll has allowed Hilary’s faith to become the most prominent part of her identity. She has attended almost every 
retreat offered at John Carroll, including Guidance, the 8-Day Silent Retreat, and Manresa. She has been blessed to be a 
member of the leader team for Manresa 25 this semester. Hilary can also be found at every 6pm, and sometimes the 
10pm, mass as a cantor, which allows her to connect to her faith even more through song. She has been a member of a 
CLC group for all four years, making connections with others who enjoy faith discussion as much as she does. She is 
excited to continue expanding her faith this summer at the Campus Ministry Leadership Institute being held at John 
Carroll where she will be a member of the Leadership Team.  

  

Academic Achievement 

In her time at John Carroll, Hilary has taken her studies very seriously. She is an English Literature Major with a Minor in 
Professional Writing. Froelich has been on the Dean’s List 6 out of her 7 completed semesters and she is a member of 
Sigma Tau Delta, the English Honor Society. Hilary is also an Editor for the Carroll Review.  

  

Service to the University and/or Civic Community 

John Carroll has allowed Hilary to find herself through service. She was a participant on the immersion trip to Jamaica in 
May 2013 and was a student coordinator for the 2014 Louisville immersion. She further serves the community by taking 
part in the Intergenerational Choir - a singing group with Alzheimer’s patients, and participating in the Cleveland 
Neighborhood Project, Labre, and Through the Eyes of a Child. As a member of the John Carroll Community, Froelich 
serves her fellow students through her work as a consultant at the Writing Center. CLC also leads many service events on 
campus, which she has helped plan and facilitate.  
 


